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E-Mail Addresses
Mayor
Stanley Turner
sturner@cityofwilder.com

City Administrator
Terry Vance
tvance@isoc.net

City Clerk
Juanita Schultz
jschultz@cityofwilder.com

CITY SERVICE REFERENCE NUMBERS

P

———
CITY BUILDING 581-8884

POLICE DEPT. 581-8863

FIRE DEPT. 431-5884

MAINTENANCE 581-9515

REPUBLIC 513-771-
SERVICES 4200

NORTHERN KY 578-9898
WATER DISTRICT

SANITATION 578-7460
DISTRICT

CALENDAR OF EVENTS

| City Council Meetings - 1st & 3rd Monday of Every Month at 7:00 PM

City Council Meetings can be viewed on Spectrum channel 200, Cincinnati

Bell Fioptics channel 806 or www.campbellmedia.org

Wilder Planning & Zoning - 4th Monday (as needed) at 7:00 PM

Wilder Vol.Fire Dept Drill - 1st,3rd,4th Monday of the month at 7:30 PM
SPECIAL DATES

December 4th at 7:15 p.m.-Tree Lighting Ceremony
December 17th—Santa Is Coming Via Fire Truck
December 24th & 25th —City Building Closed

January 1st—City Building Closed

PLEASE KEEP OUR MEN AND
WOMEN SERVING IN THE
ARMED FORCES IN YOUR
THOUGHTS AND PRAYERS

City Web Page
www.cityofwilder.com




Santa Is Coming
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Sunday, December 17th The Tenth Annual Tree Lighting Cere-

mony will be held on December 4th
immediately following the 7:00p.m.
Council Meeting.

Time: 1:00 to 5:00 PM

For More Information Call 431-588%

If weather is bad, (Snow, Rain/Sleet) please
bring your child to the city building between
1:00 & 5:00 to pick up the children’s candy
and visit with Santa.

Everyone is invited to come and join
us to kick off the Holiday!

Hot chocolate & cookies will be

Sponsored by: Wilder Volunteer Fire Dept served.

Sentmel Santa

Also this year Santa will be attending
the ceremony to visit with the children!
Complimentary pictures will be taken
and can be picked up at the city build-

ing.

The Sentinel Santa Fund-Raising program

is sponsored by the Sentinel neighborhoods i
off Johns Hill Road. This is our 25th year of
neighborly giving. The funding goes di-
rectly to the Brighton Center’s outreach
programs for families in need. If are able to i
donate before the holidays, your donations CONTEST

a}ie S0 ﬁreaﬂi app rec}?}tledlar¥1 accepte'd Once again, the City of Wilder will sponsor a Home/
throughout the year. Thank You again' : Condominium decorating contest. The city has selected a

Sheila and Tom Horan Donations to: Brigh- 2 panel of judges who will be viewing the homes in the city the
ton Center, Inc. P.O. Box 325, Newport KY 2 week of December 13th to the 17th, Prizes are as follows:

41071. Please add Sentinel Santa to your
memo line.

CHRISTMAS DECORATING

Single Family Homes

1st place—8§75 gift card
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2 WELCOME NEW RESIDENTS ﬁ 9% Condominium

4 Julie Bareswilt $ R sa;k% 1st place—$75 gift card

& Ian Dryden v Ié&u wish to have your home be nominated or another home,
4, Adam Hodge & Dplease have your home lit up and/or decorated during the

4, Keith Sellers $ above dates and submit or call the city building with the nomi-
4 Owen Weber & nation. The winners will be notified and asked which restaurant
4 & they prefer their gift card to be from in Wilder,
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JUST A REMINDER
IMPORTANT INFORMATION
Holiday trash pick up will be PROPERTY TAXES ARE
on

December 27th. Please leave
TRASH AND RECYCLING DUE
BINS out as CSI will be col- ‘

lecting them. Look for NOVEMBER 30, 2017

Rumpke’s flyer regarding
New Bins. Any questions
please feel free to call the city
building.
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REMINDERS:

PARK CARS IN DRIVEWAY DURING AND/OR AT SNOW AND ICE STORM ADVI-
SORY. This allows streets to be completely cleared and also helps keep the plow from piling snow around parlked cars.

§ CUL-DE-SAC- Do not park in the cul-de-sac during inclement weather. The truck with the snowplow cannot malke turns
when cars are parked in the cul-de-sac. Please conform.

PROCEDURI FOR SNOW BEMOVAL:

The hilly areas are the first streets to be cleared. We then proceed to clear the level areas. Please note that Three Mile Road, I
Moock Road, Licking Pike, and Johns TTill Road are state roads and are not maintained by the City of Wilder. If you have a |
problem or questions regarding these roads, please call the Kentueky Department of Transportation at 8-41-2700.

Public Works

The Wesley Library |

There is now a Wesley Library for children, located on the corners of Wesley and Overlook. The library
has books for children of all ages. There is no obligation: kids may stop by, check out the library, and
choose the books they want to read. Anyone wishing to donate books for children to the library please
feel free to. You can put them in a bag and leave on the front porch at 10 Wesley. The Wesley Library
was built by Art and Artie Kremer and is maintained by Pam Kremer.




WILDER CITY PLAN UPDATE

The city recently engaged a consulting team to
help guide us through an update to our city
plan. Our team consists of:

3Cross Consultants LLC
(Lead Planner/Project Manager)

Viox & Viox
(City Engineer, Landscape Architecture and
Project Support)

MarketMetricSLLC
(Market Study/Economic Analysis)

Did you know we had a plan? Maybe not, as it
has been a while since the city has revised it.
The Mayor, City Council and the Planning
Commission decided it was time to step back,
take a look at what we have, need and desire,
and determine how we move forward into an
even brighter future for our city.

Our consulting team will be working with the
Mayor, Planning Commission, City Council,
Citizens and our Business Community
throughout this planning process.

This work will take approximately 14 to 18
months to complete. After the initial beginning
period of gathering information our consulting
team will begin presenting information and
seeking public input in early 2018. All meetings
are open to the public and will be advertised.

We hope many of our residents, business
owners and employees will want to engage with
this process. Your input and feedback is valuable
as we aim toward making our city the best place
to live, work and play.

Notices of meetings will be published in this
newsletter, on our reader board sign at City Hall,
and on a city Facebook page soon to be online.

If ybu have questions or comments at any time
during this project please email us at:
planupdate@cgityofwilder.com
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